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We trust you and your families are keeping safe, well and hopefully able to enjoy 
some of the lockdown’s spin-off benefits for sustainability – streets quiet and gardens 
busy with wildlife; our local food shops more valued than ever; home growing or 
home cooking; or the strength of community spirit shown by Cottenham’s COVID 
support volunteers. 
 
SusCott’s regular activities sadly remain in abeyance for the time being. 
 

*      *      *      * 
 

Plans for ECO EATS, our festival of planet-friendly food, 
have had to change. The Festival weekend of cooking and 
eating together, organised with our partners Cambridge 
Sustainable Food, has been postponed and will now be held 
during 2021. No need to wait until then – from this autumn 
we’ll be joining with Cambridge Sustainable Food to promote 
online Eco Eats activities as part of their Food for our Future 
campaign. Look out for notices of cook-alongs, composting 

workshops, recipe sharing and more on our web or FaceBook pages. Remember at 
the end of the project there will be an Eco Eats recipe book and we’ll be looking for 
your ideas, info and recipes to include. 

			 																																																					  
	

*      *      *      * 
	
Film night THE STORY OF PLASTIC Friday 5 June – reminder.  
	

There’s still time to register to view this new documentary with a 
global perspective on ‘Big Oil and Big Plastic’. Produced by the 
Break Free from Plastic movement; online screenings promoted 
by Surfers Against Sewage. 
 
Register at: https://www.sas.org.uk/storyofplastic/ 
Once you’ve registered you’ll be sent a link, valid for 48 hours, 
on the day of the screening.  

 
Invite your friends. A must-watch for Plastic Free campaigners!  
 

					 	
	

*      *      *      * 


